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FHMD Board Meeting

The next Falcon Highlands Metropolitan District Board Meeting will be held at 5:30PM on January 13th 2020. We will
meet at the Falcon Fire Station #3 on Old Meridian Road & US24. Residents and property owners are invited.

Emergency Interconnect Project

Shortly following the Board’s action in August, construc-
tion on an emergency water interconnect system with
Woodmen Hills Metropolitan District began (pictured on
the right). The interconnect is scheduled to be completed
in November. This project provides a redundancy in water
resources for the Falcon Highland Metro District consum-
ers in the case of emergencies to avoid interruption in
services.

Unauthorized Access

Parking or driving on District-owned property without Dis-
trict Management’s permission is not permitted. Owners

will be held liable for all expenses associated with unau-

thorized access.

District Playground

District Management is in the process of finalizing repairs
following an audit of the District’s playground. The resi-
dents’ patience and understanding during this process is
appreciated.

District Contacts Key Agency Contacts
Josh Miller, District Manager Mountain View Electric Association
(719) 635-0330 Ext #37226 Street Light Maintenance (719) 495-2283
(719) 473-3630 (Fax)
josh.miller@CLAconnect.com Woodmen Hills Metro District
Water Operator Waste Water & Sewer (719) 495-2500
(719) 491-1847 El Paso County

Roads, Sidewalks, & Curbs (719) 572-5147
Code Enforcement (719) 520-6300



